
 

Dear Resurrection families, 
 
As we near the end of a successful semester, we wanted to thank you for your patience and support as we 
worked through the constant challenges posed by the pandemic. As was mentioned in  “Return to 
Resurrection 2020” we will continue to balance the fervent belief that students are most fully formed 
academically and spiritually with in-person experiences, in addition to the responsibility to ensure a safe 
school and faith environment.  Resurrection will continue to implement significant safety protocols and 
physical distancing measures in order to provide students with the safest environment possible.  
 
The link to the application for Cohort C will be provided on January 5, 2021. If a family determines that it 
is necessary to continue to take advantage of remote learning, the application must be completed by 
January 14, 2021. Due to logistical constraints, requests after the 14th may not be considered. Since each 
student's circumstances are different, we will review each request separately and, if approved, the 
modification will remain in effect for the marking period. Students will be required to apply for each 
marking period and remain in good academic standing. 
 
Guidelines for Cohort C 
In order to make an informed decision regarding your daughter’s return to school in January, we wanted 
to share the process for returning to school as either a hybrid or remote learner. Please note that only 
students who have gone through the process of application and have been formally approved will be in 
Cohort C.  
 

● The application period for Marking Period 1, will be from January 5th - January 14, 2021. At that 
point, the application process will close and any students that did not apply and/or were not 
approved will be expected to return to campus and adhere to attendance policies. 

● Parents will be able to reapply for Marking Periods 2 and 3 a week prior to their start.  
● Students cannot initiate the process, parents must apply for Cohort C 
● If approved, students will be approved for the current marking period only and will be unable to 

transition into or out of Cohort C until the end of that marking period. 
● Approval will be based on academic performance in Semester 1, and for Semester 2, marking 

periods 1 and 2.  Students who have been identified as needing more intensive supports that 
cannot be maintained in Cohort C will not be approved.  

● Students forfeit the right to attend any in-person school activities or events as long as they are a 
part of Cohort C.  

If you have any questions please contact ​kmillsapp@reshs.org​. As always, we remain yours in Charity 
and Truth 

 

 
Dr. Richard Piwowarski Mrs. Krishna Millsapp 
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